SIMPSON FOOD PANTRY
Simpson United Methodist Church
2740 First Avenue South
Minneapolis, MN 55408
612-874-7741

March 14, 2017

City of Lake Waldorf School
2344 Nicollet Avenue South
Minneapolis, MN 55404

Dear Fourth Grade Friends and Jessica Crawford,

Thank you for remembering Simpson food pantry with your food drive for the Simpson food
pantry 400 pounds and now this wonderful donation of $382.00. This will help us to continue our
mission work. We are so grateful for your help and generosity. With your donation we were able
to give out ALOT more food to our customers.

Thank you to all of you who sold cookbooks. We feel very blessed at Simpson Food Pantry to
have the AWESOME fourth graders at City of Lakes Waldorf School family for the support you
have given to us. Thank you again for your supporting the Simpson Food Pantry. You are truly a
blessing to the Whitter neighborhood. A special thank you to your teacher Jessica.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Gross
Simpson Food Pantry Director



